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Cosme, Michael

Subject: FW: Very Important - Meetings Canceled

-----Original Message----- 
From: Vicky Smith <vsmith9739@aol.com> 
To: smith <smith@swmayors.com> 
Sent: Mon, Jan 28, 2019 12:20 pm 
Subject: Fwd: Very Important - Meetings Canceled 

 
 

Very Important Notice 

 

Due to the anticipated low temperatures predicted 
for Wednesday, January 30th, the Southwest 

Conference of Mayors' Executive Committee has 

decided to CANCEL both the Cal Sag WSPC 

meeting and the Southwest Conference of Mayors 
business meeting. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. 
 

Please direct any questions or concerns to Vicky Smith at 708-403-6132. 
 

Please pass this information onto anyone that you know that may attend either meeting. 
 

Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

Vicky Matyas-Smith   
Executive Director  
Southwest Conference of Mayors  
14700 South Ravinia Avenue  
Orland Park, Illinois 60462  
(708)403-6132 Fax (708)403-6113  
vsmith9739@aol.com  
smith@swmayors.com  

www.swmayors.com 


